
Submitter: Robert Kipf 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose this bill. For those of us who are disabled voting by mail is the only 

real alternative as in person voting is often to difficult. Please keep voting by mail. 

Thank you 


